
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

AN UPDATE FROM DAUGHTERS OF MIRIAM CENTER ON COVID-19 
 
We appreciate all the positive feedback we have received from all of the families 
and friends within our community. We will be forthcoming and transparent with 
you as the COVID-19 crisis progresses, providing you with updates and 
information both from within the Center as well as from State and local 
government authorities. 
 
As of 4/10/20 at 2:00 pm, there are: 

 
  10    residents who have tested positive for COVID-19 
   7    residents considered Persons Under Investigation (PUI) for COVID-19 
 

   14   Center staff who have tested positive for COVID-19 
  16   Center staff considered Persons Under Investigation (PUI) for COVID-19 
 

    1    resident has passed away due to COVID-19 during this pandemic 
     0   Center staff have passed away due to COVID-19 during this pandemic 

 
Please know we follow all CDC and New Jersey Department of Health protocols 
regarding quarantine and isolation for any resident or Center staff who either 
test positive or are a PUI. The Center is taking steps to ensure that we have 
appropriate staff to care for residents during this crisis.  All Center staff are 
taking the proper precautions and are wearing all Personal Protective Equipment 
including masks and gloves.   
 
We applaud the hard work and dedication of our entire staff. Their tireless and 
selfless dedication is having a positive impact on our efforts to maintain a safe 
environment for our residents. 
 
Frank DaSilva 
CEO 
Daughters of Miriam Center 


